General Gastroenterologist – Clinical Educator Line
Assistant/Associate/Professor 

The Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology at Stanford University is actively recruiting outstanding Gastroenterologists to join our team of leading physicians in an academic medical setting that focuses on excellence of care, research, and academic growth. 

As a member of the Clinical Educator line, you will have the opportunity to combine your clinical practice skills with teaching and clinical research. The ideal candidate will have comprehensive skills in general gastroenterology and endoscopy, as well as an interest in taking an active role in the education of gastroenterology fellows, medicine residents and medical students.  

Clinical responsibilities will include responsibilities in outpatient clinical care at the Stanford Health Care Digestive Health Center in Redwood City and inpatient care at Stanford Hospital in Palo Alto. 

Applicants will have demonstrated excellent qualifications in education, research, and clinical care. Selected candidates will join a highly interactive and exciting multidisciplinary academic and clinical environment at Stanford University School of Medicine as an integral member of the Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology and will have opportunities to teach in the GI fellowship and internal medicine residency programs at the Stanford School of Medicine. There will be an expectation of the ability of selected candidates to provide management and/or leadership in the future. Rank will be commensurate with experience and salary is competitive and based on years of experience in rank. All Clinical Educators in the Division are eligible to participate in an excellent incentive program as part of their total compensation package. 

All candidates must be Board Certified in Gastroenterology and have at least five years of experience as a Gastroenterologist.  Final applicants must possess a California medical license at the time of the appointment.  

Stanford, the “University of Pioneers,” is known for its excellence and accomplishments across a spectrum of disciplines.  Stanford University is an equal opportunity employer and is committed to increasing the diversity of its faculty and staff.  It welcomes nominations of and applications from women and members of minority groups, as well as others who would bring additional dimension to the university’s clinical, teaching, and scholarly missions.  

Applicants should send their curriculum vitae, a brief letter outlining their interests, and the names and addresses of at least three potential referees to W. Ray Kim, MD, Chief Division of Gastroenterology & Hepatology, via email to our Administrative Associate, Bobby Esquivel, ebobby21@stanford.edu. Any referrals would also be appreciated.
